
 

 
 
4th December 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As a parent to a KS4 student I am sure that you have stood back at some stage to ask the question 
“How should my child be revising?” 
 
On Wednesday 18th December from 4:45pm-5:45pm you are warmly invited to attend TPA’s 
Revision Evening (Winter Revision Wonderland) in the Main Hall. This event is for both parents and 
students in Year 10 or 11. You are welcome to drop by at any time during the hour-long event.  

 
This will be an opportunity for you to meet with leaders from across the school to discuss how best to 
revise and prepare for the upcoming mock exams and actual exams. You will be able to ask 
questions, get some revision tips and hear about what the remainder of KS4 will look like.  
 
This evening is on the same night as the Christmas Showcase at St Mary’s Church, so once finished 
at the school, why not head over to the church for an evening of festive cheer? (More information 
below). 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr C Andrews 
Vice Principal 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 
 


